
Amendment to the Minutes of the Members’ Meeting of the EPSC 2019 
held in Jerusalem on April 3, 2019. 

 

 

After on-line consultation, all EPCS members agree that, as the 
organizers of the conference in Vienna are not able to find alternative 
dates, which would not coincide with Passover, the 2021 EPCS 
conference will be held in Lille, organized by Etienne Farvaque. The 
conference in Vienna is delayed to 2023.   

 

 

Milan, Italy, 7 July 2019 

 

Paola Profeta 

President of the EPCS 

 


